The Marshall County Board of Education met in workshop session Tuesday, March 5, 2019, 6:00 p.m., at the Board of Education Office, all members having been notified of business to be considered.

Present were: President John Miller, Vice President Christie Robison, Members Brenda Coffield, Lori E. Kestner, Dr. Duane Miller; Secretary Stanley Stewart and Members of the County Administrative Staff.

The Board conducted a workshop to review and edit NEOLA Policies.

Motion by Mrs. Coffield, and seconded by Mrs. Kestner, that the meeting be adjourned. Motion carried.

President Miller adjourned the meeting at 8:10 p.m.

	President
	Secretary
~ /	

SS/tw